
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Thursday, June 15, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. 

for a Public Hearing on the FY 2023/2024 Budget at the Turner County Agricultural Center with 

Commissioners Calhoun and Whiddon present.  Commissioners Burgess, Denham and Weaver 

were not present.  Staff present was Cherysh Green-Caldwell and Latrice Wilson, County Clerk.  

Others present were Janet Winter, Elections Superintendent, Robby Royal, EMS Director, Mark 

Robinson, Fire Chief/EMA, Blake Christian, Magistrate Judge, Sami Mastrario, Dustin Beaty, 

Public Works Director and Kenny Guy and others. 

 Chairman Calhoun called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. 

 Mr. Kenny Guy gave the invocation. 

 Pledge of Allegiance. 

 Commissioner Calhoun opened the Public Hearing to hear comments on the Proposed FY 

2023-2024 General Fund Budget and Special Revenues Fund Budgets.  Public comments will be 

limited to 2 minutes per participant.  Public rebuttal from citizens present will be limited to 2 

minutes. 

 Commissioner Calhoun stated that this budget is conditioned upon a 1 mil tax increase. 

 Commissioners heard from citizens who spoke and voiced their concerns about the FY 

2023/2024 Budgets. 

 Chairman Calhoun adjourned the meeting at 6:31 p.m. 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

Brad Calhoun, Chairman 

 

Attest: ________________________________ 

            Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk  


